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We are long overdue for a universal health plan. We've been a National leader in the 

world with the development of the first prioritized list of health services through 

Senate Bill 27..Now it's time for Oregon to develop and implement a comprehensive 

health plan for all Oregonians. We can do it if we have the support of our Governor 

and the legislature. Let's show the nation we have the will and will commit the 

resources to fulfill this achievable goal. Thank you. 

 


